
Nominating Report:  

Iris Marcentile would like to continue being our secretary. 

Treasurer Bonita Woodin will be serving her last year as Treasurer. It 

is prudent be thinking about potential candidates this year. It comes 

with high responsibilities. Bonita has done a great job making the 

bookkeeping of membership money easier to do. I do not think Bonita 

will mind being contacted if anyone wants more information about 

this role. 

There is one person interested in the Vice President position for 2023-

2025. 

Thank you, Beth Cooper 

 


